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72nd Street Improvement Project Update Sept. 6, 2023
 

 
September 6, 2023
 
Re: 72nd Street Road and Trail Improvement Update
 
Project description: Located between Northland Drive and the Liberty
Development. The project improves the current gravel road to paved road
section and adds a paved trail on the north side of the road.
 
Construction has picked over the last two weeks. The first of two retaining
walls is constructed, storm sewer has been installed, grading of the trail
and street has begun, and curb installation has started. On the west end of
the project, construction crews have been waiting for an overhead electrical
line to be relocated by Xcel Energy. Once completed the second retaining
wall, curb installation and trail and grading will begin in this area.
 
Construction activity for the next few weeks is as follows:
·        Construction of the of the second retaining wall begins September 11
·        Finish grading of the road and trail
·        Completion of the concrete curbing
·        Paving of the road and trail begin the week of September 18th

 
 
Please remember that 72nd Street will be a construction zone and we ask that
you please drive carefully and courteously through the project.
 
Please keep in mind that schedules change during the course of the project
due to weather, sub-contractor availability and unforeseen circumstances on
the project. We will do our best to keep you informed with updates as they
occur.
 
If you have any questions during the project you may contact me by either
phone or e-mail. You may also contact John Jurek at 651-430-8832, We
appreciate your patience and cooperation throughout the project.
 
Shawn Sanders,
Director of public Works
Phone 651-430-8835
Email: ssanders@ci.stillwater.mn.us
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